ARIZONA EXPLORATIONS, INC.

MEADOWS BUILDING
DALLAS, TEXAS

February 18, 1959 EMERSON 8-4556

Mr. Emery C. Arnold

Supervisor, District #3

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Re: Arizona Explorations
#1 Navajo, H-18-30N-16W

Dear Mr. Arnold:

we are forwarding to the U.S. Geological Survey office in
Farmington, New Mexico, by mail, a completed Federal Well
Log, Form 9-330, in duplicate, as requested in your letter
of February 11, 195G.

If we may pe of further assistance, please let us hear from
you.

Sincerely,
ARIZONA EXPLORATIONS, INC.
Rex Corey /<

RC/mfc

cc: U.S. Geological Survey
Farmington, New Mexico




